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PROJECT UPDATE – ROAD RE-OPENING 

We are pleased to inform you the Chambers Flat Road 
Upgrade is now complete.  

> The current one-way diversion will be removed and

the road will re-open in both directions in the

coming days.

> SEE Civil will continue to work onsite over the next

4-6 weeks, to complete any finishing works.

> The 60kmh speed limit will remain in place until all

works are complete and then revert to 80kmh.

> Please comply with the signage in place.

WHAT THE PROJECT SCOPE OF WORKS 
INCLUDED 

> widening the corridor, providing wider traffic lanes
(3.5m) and 3m wide sealed shoulders for safer exit and
entry to properties

> building a new bridge over Norris Creek

> upgrading Norris Creek Road, Kings Way, Grevillea
Road, and Greenvale Road intersections for safer
turning and better traffic flow. This includes new turning
lanes at Kings Way and Greenvale Road   

> reconstructing the road pavement and more efficient
road drainage structures

> completing auxiliary service relocations, vegetation
removal, restoration activities, works in private property
(agreed during the design phase), line marking and
signage

> installing wildlife protections including fauna fencing,
escape poles, culvert crossings and nesting boxes.

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

The Chambers Flat Road Upgrade benefits include: 

> a new bridge over Norris Creek 8m higher than
previous, providing much greater flood immunity and
reliable, safer access

> a smoother asphalt road with reduced tyre noise

> enhanced sight distances at bends and crests to

meet safe road design standards

> unlocked local bottlenecks for more reliable travel

times

> improved flood resilience along the road corridor.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE 

Logan City Council and SEE Civil’s Project Team, 
sincerely thank all residents affected by our works, the 
local community and motorists for your understanding 
and patience during these essential safety improvement 
works. 

TIMELAPSE FOOTAGE 
NORRIS CREEK BRIDGE 

We would like to share with you timelapse video of the 
entire construction of the new bridge over Norris Creek – 
a key safety component of the upgrade 

To view the video, visit the project web page: 
logan.qld.gov.au/chambersflatroad 

Final Construction Notice 

Chambers Flat Road Upgrade 
August 2024 

logan.qld.gov.au/chambersflatroad


PROJECT PHOTOGRAPHS 

The old road and the new wide alignment 

Norris Creek Road intersection upgrade 

Zone 4 construction of new alignment 

Contact us 
For project related enquiries, please contact Logan 
City Council: 

Phone: 07 3412 3412 
Email: roadcomms@logan.qld.gov.au 
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Norris Creek bridgeworks 

Kings Way intersection upgrade 

New rock foundations to improve stability in soft 
spots along the alignment 
. 
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